
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Celebration Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

 

 
 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2016-17 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.5%) 

 

 Comets 97.6%     Satellites 94%      Endeavour 86%      Enterprise 95.6% 
 

Whole School Attendance this week is  93.3%  

Whole School Attendance since 5th September 2016 is 96.1% 
 

 

 

Summer Term Welcome back everyone.  The Staff and I hope you all had an enjoyable 

Easter break.  The Summer Term looks busy, so please check the Friday Bulletin, school 

website and notice board to ensure you do not miss important dates and deadlines.   
 

 
 

 

Thank you We would like to say a big thank you to Ms Vincent who has been running our 

very successful Breakfast Club, but has decided to step down from the post.  We would 

like to welcome Mrs McGregor who has been appointed to the role.  Enjoy your lie-ins Ms 

Vincent! 
 

 
 

 

School Activity Clubs Forms were attached to last week’s Friday Bulletin and we will 

notify you by today if your child does not have a place at a requested club.  Clubs start 

week commencing 24th April. 
 

 

21st 

April 

2017 Friday Bulletin  

  Comets – Orla Scott, Eleanor Smallwood, Jake Mason and Kira Cheng. 

  Satellites – Florrie Laws. 

   Endeavour – Harry Debenham. 

  Enterprise – George Ashby, Nazar Hladkykh, Chloe Hodgson, Chloe Kelly, 

                        Ella Cheng, Anais Baker and Carlin Mann. 
 

Gold Stars 

Orla Scott, Alfie Burtenshaw, Juliet Allison, Freddie Brooks, Samuel Parkings, 

 Dylan Mills and Lily Garland,  

Accelerated Reader 

Bronze – Alfie Burtenshaw. 

Silver – Noah McGregor, Samuel Leach, Harry Chamberlain, Maggie Clarke 

              and William Walker.  
 

Next time you are in school please look at the children’s work on display in the 

reception area. 

 



 

 

This week in Comets This week in Comets we have been settling back into school life 

after enjoying munching our Easter eggs. We have been asking questions about our new 

topic. We have started to learn about the different planets. We have learnt the names of 

the planets in our Solar System. We know that the Sun is HUGE and is in the middle of our 

Solar System. We are so excited to learn more about space. 

Did you know that it takes poor Neptune 164 days to orbit the Sun just once?  
 

   
 

Sun Hats and Cream As the warmer weather arrives, the children will need to keep 

safe in the sun.  Please send in a named sunhat for your child.  This will be kept in school to 

ensure protection is available at all times.  A named, small tube or bottle of sun cream may 

also be sent in.  Due to time constraints Staff cannot apply sun cream, however the 

children will be encouraged to apply it themselves when appropriate. 
 

 
 

School Uniform As the weather turns warmer, parents will be thinking about school 

uniform. A copy of the school uniform list is attached for your information. Suitable shoes 

are always of particular concern for parents so please do pop in to ask for clarification if 

you are unsure before purchasing new shoes. We know the pressures children can apply 

when choosing shoes, however it is important footwear is appropriate for school use and 

this generally precludes those wonderful fashion items! 
 

 
 

Hilltop Residential Year 5 and 6 Further payments are required for this year’s 

residential.  The final instalment or total cost must be paid by 24th May 2017.  There will 

be a parents’ meeting on Monday 12th June 2017 at 2.30 p.m. to advise you of the final 

arrangements. 
 

 
 

Summer Fayre Please make a date in your diary that the Summer Fayre will be on 

Saturday 1st July. 
 

 
 

Easter Egg Raffle Thank you all who so generously donated eggs and brought raffle 

tickets.  A fantastic total of £150.20 was taken. 
 

 
 

Bawburgh Youth Club Friday 28th April from 6.15 p.m. to 8 p.m. 
 

 
  

Bank Holiday Please note that we are closed on Monday 1st May due to the bank holiday. 
 

 

 

The Week Ahead  
Thursday 27th Comets Parent Café 2 p.m. 
 
 

 

 


